
August 22, 2011
Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Renee Jenkins, Commission Secretary
Docketing Division
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 13th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

RE: Value-Added Communications, Inc.
Case No. 10-1010-TP-ORD
Order issued August 17,2011

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

This letter is submitted in response to the Commission's order issued August 17, 2011 in the above
referenced case. That order cited a number of companies for failure to file detariffing applications. As an
Inmate Operator Service Provider, Value-Added Communications, Inc. ("VAC") believes that it is not
eligible to detariff per SB 162 and Rule 4901: 1-6 (A)(l).

Therefore, unless specifically instructed otherwise by the Commission, VAC believes that no such
detariffing application should be filed.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing may be directed to my attention at (407) 740-3004 or
via email toRnolion((lJtminc.com.

Sincerely,
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Robin Norton
Consultant to Value-Added Communications, Inc.
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cc: Dorothy Cukier - Value-Added Communications, Inc.
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